Stephanie Gaetz

From: Stephanie Gaetz
Sent: September-18-19 2:29 PM
To: I |
Cc: David Smejkal; Suzanne Leshchyshyn
Subject: PR19005 - Stant Enterprises Ltd.
Attachments: PR19005 Receipt of SOC Letter SBlack & DBacque 18 Sep 19.pdf
Tracking: Recipient Delivery
I
|
David Smejkal Delivered: 18/09/2019 2:29 PM
Suzanne Leshchyshyn Delivered: 18/09/2019 2:29 PM
Hello,

Find attached notification that we have received your statement of concern on the above named application.

Thanks,

Steptanie Gaety

Stephanie Gaetz

Field Office Administrator; Lethbridge
Natural Resources Conservation Board
100, 5401 1t Ave. South

Lethbridge, AB T1J 4V6
T:403.381.5166

F: 403.381.5806

Stephanie.gaetz@nrcb.ca
Website: www.nrcb.ca




#303, 4920 — 51 Street
Red Deer, Alberta T4N 6K8

Natural Resources T 403-340-5241 F 403-340-5599
NRCB Conservation Board Toll Free 310.0000 www.nrcb.ca

September 18, 2019 sent by email to J_

Stan Black & Darlene Bacque
CJC Farms Ltd.
NE 18-40-4 W5M

Dear Stan & Darlene:

Re: Application PR19005 — Notice of Receipt of Statement of Concern
Stant Enterprises Ltd.
NW 18-40-4 W5M

By way of this letter | wish to acknowledge that on September 18, 2019, our office has received
your letter expressing or concerns about Application PR19005 for a permit under the
Agricultural Operation Practices Act.

When a decision has been made on this application you will be provided with a copy of the
decision documents.

If you have any questions regarding the process for our review of this application, please
contact me at 403-340-5525 (dial 310-0000 for toll-free access) or by email at
david.smejkal@nrcb.ca. Fact sheets and guides can also be found on our website at
www.nrcb.ca.

Yours truly,

A Eos

David Smejkal
Inspector





